
31st March 2020 

 

We are into week two of Home Learning and the staff at the 

Playgroup would love to see how the children are getting on at home. 

If you have any photographs of your child learning through play we 

would love to see everything that they are getting up to. 

Photographs can be sent to our email address 

chapelroadplaygroup@gmail.com or if you are posting on Facebook 

tag us in the post. Please do not send pics to messenger.  

 

If you would like any help or advice on how to support your child’s 

learning at home you can get in touch via our email address. We will 

also be posting useful suggestions on Facebook. The key thing to 

remember is play is one of the most important ways in which children 

learn. So play, learn and grow together   

 

Thank you and stay safe everyone.  

 

Miss Blee.  
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